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May 15, 2007

Mr. Steven Sarisohn

Sarisohn & Sarisochn

350 Veterans Memorial Highway
Commack, New York 11725

Dear Mr. Sarisohn:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for participating in Commack High School’'s Annual Career
Shadow Day Program.

The students have returned to the building with glowing compliments regarding their time spent at your place of
work. Young people need positive role models in order to put their academic preparations in perspective. The
time that you took out of your busy schedule might have been the spark that one student needed to encourage
him/her to pursue their dreams.

Again, many thanks for your efforts and we hope to be involved with you next year.

Very truly yours,

(Drnill - s

Annette J. Wisznic
Coordinator Career Shadow Program



